
353 Third Avenue 

Chula Vista, CA 91910 

619.422.1982 

 
 

 

July 7, 2020 

 

 

 

Mr. Eric Crockett 

Deputy City Manager / Economic Development 

City of Chula Vista 

276 Fourth Avenue  

Chula Vista, CA 91910 

 

RE:  TAVA Request to the City of Chula Vista to Authorize Temporary Road Closures on Third            

Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Crockett,  

 

As you know, TAVA and the City of Chula Vista have been working together to see how best to 

facilitate the periodic and temporary closing of Third Avenue to support the local businesses to 

attract consumers while being compliant with the social distancing mandates associated with 

COVID-19. 

 

At the regularly scheduled TAVA Board Meeting on July 1, 2020, the TAVA Board of Directors 

voted to submit a request to the Chula Vista City Council to authorize the closing of Third 

Avenue from E Street to Park Way while leaving the east to west cross streets of Davidson and F 

Street open for emergency vehicles and for access to public parking. The TAVA Board is 

recommending that the closing begin on Saturdays at 2:00 p.m. and to remain closed until 10:00 

p.m. on Sundays. The TAVA Board is also requesting that the City of Chula Vista authorize 

TAVA to oversee the road closure as an additional responsibility under the terms of the 

Maintenance Agreement. 

 

Thank you for the consideration,  

 

Luanne Hulsizer 

Executive Director 


